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Resident Satisfaction Surveys 

The resident satisfaction surveys have arrived and will be distributed this week. Independent 

Living surveys will be placed into each pigeon hole in the mail room. Skilled Nursing and 

Personal Care surveys will be distributed by Epiphany (Gray) Lehman and Lori Greer. Oak 

Grove Center surveys will be mailed directly to each POA/responsible party.  
 

The format this year has changed.  

✓ Each survey is in a white envelope addressed to Holleran Consulting. 

✓ Please complete the survey and use the same envelope to mail it back to Holleran. 

✓ If you wish to complete the survey online, an email address is listed on the cover 

page.  

✓ If you complete an online survey, please toss the paper survey into a recycle bin. 

 

Thank you in advance for completing this valuable tool. If you have any questions about the 

survey, feel free to contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460.  

 

Drug Take Back Day 

Sherwood Oaks will be participating in the DEA’s National Drug Take Back Day on Friday, 

October 25 from 10 AM to 1:30 PM in the lobby. Mike Mills, Director of Security, will be 

overseeing the collection of any unwanted, unused or expired drugs. This includes prescription 

and over-the-counter drugs. The medications will be picked up by UPMC and disposed of 

properly. Unfortunately, we are only able to accept medications from residents and staff. 

 

Halloween Birthday Celebration 

You’re In-BITED to a spooktacular birthday celebration. Count Dracula and his bloodsucker 

friends have been waiting for such a night - to practice mayhem, mischief and other such 

frights… 

 

Join us in the Main Dining Room on Wednesday, October 30 to sink your teeth into some good 

food & drinks! The menu includes: oxtail soup and ham hock & pea soup, salt & vinegar fish & 

chips, bangers & mash, cornish pastry, Sunday roast w/ Yorkshire pudding, British baked 

beans, peas and roasted root vegetables. 

 

Reservations are highly recommended for lunch and dinner due to the popularity of our themed 

events. Reservations can be made by calling ext. 8234. Don’t forget to wear your Halloween 

Costume! 
 

                                                             


